
BOYCOTT RUTO CHURCHES
Kenya is currently experiencing an unprecedented surge in abductions and

murders targeting various individuals. The most recent case involves lawyer

Ndiangui Kinyagia, who was last seen on June 21, 2025, following a reported

raid by DCI officers at his residence in Kinoo, according to Amnesty

International.

According to Christian doctrine, humanity is a creation of God, not merely as a

component of His universal creation, but as its pinnacle and as a reflection of

God’s image. This is a fundamental aspect of the Christian faith regarding

humanity: that human dignity is derived directly from the belief in man as the

apex of creation, embodying God’s image.

In light of this, we urge all Christians to boycott Churches attended by

President William Ruto. Christians should not align themselves with a

Government that fails to uphold the dignity of human beings.
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